
 
  
 

 
 
Keep Provider Information Updated in NPPES  
 
 
It’s important to ensure your data in the National Plan & Provider Enumeration System 
(NPPES) is accurate. The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is encouraging 
health plans to use NPPES as a resource for online provider directories. By using NPPES 
database for provider directories, we could decrease the frequency we contact you for 
this information. 
 
To verify your information, log in at the NPPES website. When reviewing, pay close 
attention to: 

• Provider name 
• Mailing address 
• Telephone and fax numbers 
• Specialty 
• Taxonomy 

 
Be sure to remove any practice locations no longer in use and only include addresses 
where: 

• You practice 
• You actively see patients  
• Patients can call and make an appointment  

 
 

https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov/#/

